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ACS PARENTS NEWS

A reminder to the parents of Year 11 students – we have a large programme of 
intervention classes taking place during the February half term.  All students were 
provided with a personalised timetable which sets out the days they must attend. If 
your child has not arrived for a revision session, the office will call you to make sure 
you are aware they have not attended. Once half term is over we will embark on 
our final set of preparatory Pre-Public Examinations. This will leave us with March 
and April for revision before the examinations proper begin in May.

Thank you to the many parents who attended Year 8 Options Evening on Thursday. 
I understand that this will be an important decision for many children. It is really 
important for you and your children to consider future GCSE and career choices. 
In order to help you and your children make the right decisions, we have located 
all the resources on our website.  

On Wednesday 13 February, a number of  our 
Year 11 students participated in a series of 
workshops with university students, as part of 
the Coach Bright Programme, which aims to 
raise progress and attainment in the core 
subjects. The programme consists of 
one-to-one coaching sessions to help our 
students improve their skills in English, Maths 
or Science. Most students are either Most 
Able or Disadvantaged or both. The onus is on 
our students to use the skills and expertise of  
university students to understand key  
concepts that they struggle with. The feedback 
from our students and the university students 
has been very positive. Looking forward to the 
graduation!

18 February - 22 February
All students - Half Term

Thursday 07 March - Year 9
Year 9 Options  Evening

Wednesday 3 April - Year 11
Year 11 Targeted Parents Evening

08 April - 22 April 
All students - Easter Holiday

Tuesday 2 April - All students
Celebration Assemblies

Tuesday 26 February - Year 9 & 10
Year 9 & 10 More Able Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 27 February - Year 7 & 8
Year 7 & 8 More Able Parents’ Evening

Friday 1 March - Year 11
Year 11 More Able Parents’ Evening

Message from the Headteacher

Click on the images below to read the February 
edition of our ER and SA Library Newsletter, 
packed with interesting  information about 
books and library events.

Library Newsletters

Dates for your Diary

Our Year 11 students take part in the Coach 
Bright Coaching programme

http://www.alperton.brent.sch.uk/learning/curriculum/year-8-options/
https://twitter.com/CoachBrightUK/status/1095718121514692608
http://smartfuse.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2019/02/SA-Lib-Newsletter-Feb-19.pdf
http://smartfuse.s3.amazonaws.com/a9258bec8cb6af5f1d9bd6145089823f/uploads/2019/02/ER-Lib-Newsletter-Feb-19.pdf

